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Mr. Charles Hiliman

Nuclear Regulatory Commision
Mailstop 11104

Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Postponement Of Spent
2 i

Dear Mr. Hillman:

Pursuant to telephone notification made September 4, 1984, due to
delays resulting from equipment problems here at Fort St. Vrain, this
letter is to provide you with a modified schedule of spent fuel
shipments from the Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Generatinj Station in
Platteville, Co'orado, to the Idaho Chemical Processing Plant in
Scoville, Idaho for thn balance of the month of September, 1984. The
e"‘l.Ser to this letter contains safequards information and is
therefore attached as a separate sealed item It must be protected
against wunauthorized disclosure until ten days after arrival at ICPP

of the final spent fuel shipment in 1984

b

If yvu have any questions,
(3 785-2223, Ext. 265.
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